
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kent Cricket - Safe Hands Tutor 

Kent Cricket is committed to Safeguarding Children, Young People and Adults participating in our 

sport.  We expect all our employees, volunteers and contractors to share this commitment.  All 

Affiliated clubs must have a trained Club Welfare Officer who has attended the ECB Safe Hands 

course.   

Kent Cricket delivers between 3 and 6 Safe Hands courses per year for Club Welfare Officers.  These 

usually take place in the evenings (18:30 – 21:30 hours) across the County and sometimes on 

Saturday mornings subject to tutor availability.  The County Welfare Officer is also in attendance at 

the courses. 

The ECB will provide a ‘Train the Trainer’ course and tutors must attend this before commencing the 

role and must also complete the online ECB Safeguarding Young Cricketers Course.  

The training event will take place at Burleigh Court, Loughborough University, LE11 3GR and will 
include one night’s accommodation, meals and travel expenses. 
 
The proposed dates* are: 

• 28th – 29th January 2021 (arrive by 11am on the 28th January)  
or  

• 30th – 31st January 2021 (arrive by 11am on the 30th January)  
 
*Due to the ongoing Covid-19 situation, it is likely there will be another event scheduled for later in 
the Spring when measures allow this type of training for all.  
 
The ECB will be delivering the content of the new Safe Hands course and tutors will then have an 
opportunity to familiarise themselves with the content before splitting into groups and working on 
presentations. There will be a process of evaluation and support during the event which is ongoing 
to ensure consistent delivery across the network.  This event is mandatory for all Safe Hands Tutors.   
 
Tutors are paid in the region of £80 to £90 by the ECB, plus travel expenses for each Safe Hands 
course delivered. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Interested in the role?  Contact Bridget Owen, County Welfare Officer for an informal chat -  
bridget.owen@kentcricket.co.uk  
 
 
To apply:   
 

• Submit your CV with a written statement, of no more than two pages, stating why you 
would like to be a Safe Hands tutor and provide information to support your application 
 

• State which of the above courses you would be able to attend - numbers are limited so state 
if you have no preference 
 

• Provide the name and contact details of two referees who have known you for at least two 
years; at least one should be a professional reference 

 

• Applications should be e mailed to – bridget.owen@kentcricket.co.uk  
 

• Closing date for applications is 12:00 noon on Tuesday 5th January 2021 
 

• Online Interviews will take place on Monday 11th January 2021 (pm)  

 

mailto:bridget.owen@kentcricket.co.uk
mailto:bridget.owen@kentcricket.co.uk

